
June 1, 2015 
 

TO: Building Reps 
FR:  Lorraine Richards president 
 Kathy Schlotz, executive director 
 

RE:  COUNCIL MEETING TUESDAY 
 June 9 at 3:30 p.m. 
 Salvatore’s Restaurant 
 125 N. 6th Street in Montebello 
  
1. Our meeting will be held at Salvatore’s Restaurant: 125 N. 6th Street 

in Montebello. Immediately following the meeting we will host the 
Summer Social. Light refreshments and a beer/wine drink ticket 
will be provided.   

2. The Council will conduct a Revenue and Expense Open Hearing. Rev-
enue and Expense Chairperson Filiberto Arizmendi will report on the 
District budget and the Local Control Accountability Plan (LCAP). He 
will take questions from the floor. 

3. The 2015-2016 Strategic Program Budget was introduced by 
Treasurer Guillermo Sandoval (MHS) at the May 19 meeting and is 
scheduled for adoption at this meeting. The proposed Strategic Pro-
gram Budget is available on montebelloteachers.org. Guillermo will al-

so report on the 2014-2015 budget. 

4. President Lorraine Richards will hold the Perfect Attendance Raffle. 
Six members are eligible to win a $100 gift card! The perfect attend-
ance list is posted on Montebelloteachers.org. If you think you should 
be on the list and are not, call the MTA office no later than Thursday, 
June 4. Members who attended five or more meetings will be eli-
gible for a drawing for a $50 gift card. Must be present to win! 

5. The Political Action Committee has met with the Board of Education 
Candidates. The Candidate Forum is Thursday, June 4 at 3:30 p.m. at 
Montebello Intermediate School. The Council will consider an en-
dorsement of the candidates at Tuesday’s meeting. 

6. The CTA State Council will meet June 5-7. The delegates will report 
on the meeting. 

7. The 2015-2016 Executive Committee will be installed by CTA 
Board Member George Melendez. 

8. Please report your site’s 2015-2016 Building Reps to the MTA of-
fice. You may email the information to MTA@montebelloteachers.org 
or bring it to the meeting.  
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